
I support the passage of HB2929 with Amendment A4, as proposed by Sen. Manning, that would make officer disciplinary records 
public. As Rep. Bynum has said, sunlight is the best disinfectant, and sealed disciplinary records shield bad actors from meaningful 
consequences, compromising public safety.


